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10
th

 March 2017  

Dear Parents, 

It has been an exciting end to the week with the children of Sycamore Class presenting a very 

theatrical assembly based on The Fire of London.   We were treated to drama tableaus, songs, 

pictures and information as well as a rebuild of London by Sir Christopher Wren.  Well done to all 

the children who took part in this assembly and thank you to all the parents who turned up and 

applauded so enthusiastically.  

The Hyde Park Schools’ Governing Body 

Our Hyde Park Schools’ governing body has recently expanded and welcomed new members. 

The governing body have already met and have a busy programme of business to attend to over the 

following term and years ahead. 

Members and their designation are as follows: 

D Bowles – Co-opted Chair of Governors 

L Smith – Co-opted Vice Chair 

E Hill – Head teacher Governor 

T Jackson – Head teacher Governor 

D Razey – Co-opted Staff Governor 

H McNamee – Staff Governor 

A Price – Parent Governor 

A Greenfield – Parent Governor 

C Ussher – Co-opted Governor 

D Ring – Co-opted Governor 

C Gifford – Co-opted Governor 

M Short – Co-opted Governor 

Z Masters – Local Authority Governor 

J Titler – Co-opted Governor         L Faith – Clerk to Governors 

Red Nose Day 

We will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 24
th

 March and we ask you to donate a 

Golden Coin (£1.00 or £2.00) to this cause.  On the day you are invited to wear something red to 

school which could be a hat, badge or nose (name the noses please) or you can wear the special red 

nose day tee shirts/outfits or go extravagant with a totally red costume.  I shall leave it up to you!  

We will have ‘comical’ opportunities in school and will try and raise as much money as possible to 

support the Comic Relief charity.  Parents are most welcome to join in by wearing red in the 

playground on Friday 24
th

 March. 
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Children’s University 

The Children’s University are holding a ‘graduation ceremony’ on 27
th

 April in the Rolle Marquee 

at 6pm for children who have completed their first gold level (100 hours) or who have completed 

another 100 hours since the last graduation ceremonies in September.  If your child is eligible to 

attend, this is what you need to do: 

 Book a place for your child and up to 2 guests by the end of Monday 13
th

 March at the 

Infant School office 

 When booking a place, inform us of your child’s name, their passport number , the number 

of hours completed and how many guests you would like to attend (maximum of 2) 

Dealing with anxiety/frustration CAMHS course 

The Plymouth Parent Carers’ Voice group are running a free course for parents who have a child 

with SEND (Special Educational Needs/Disabilities) to provide advice and support from 

professionals on how to cope with your child’s and your own anxieties and frustrations when 

dealing with everyday tasks.  The event is on Tuesday 28
th

 March from 9.30 to 11.30 at the Lower 

Guildhall in Royal Parade.  No need to book!  Just go along on the day! 

 

As well as trying to get out in the garden at the weekend, I am going to hunt around for something 

red as this year; I shall try and wear as many red items of clothing as possible for Red Nose Day.  

Thank you to Joshua who has already bought me a red nose which I think I will attach to a ribbon 

and wear as a necklace as it keeps slipping off my nose! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 

 

 


